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 Congratulations to Green Class for a weekly attendance of 99.3% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being the class 

weekly achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Bella Yellow Elijah Verde Noah Azul Oliver 

Red Oscar Blue Rosanna Amarillo Ida Morado Jake 

Green Lara Orange Faith Rosa Alexis C Rojo Charlotte 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

Welcome back 

We hope you have had a wonderful break over the Christmas and New Year 

break. As I am sure you are all aware, we continue to live in the world with 

Coronavirus very much still among us. Please see the link below with details of a 

letter I sent out earlier in the week. The letter explains everything COVID as we 

move into this new term. The letter can also be found on our website. 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/January22.pdf  

 

New Staff 

We are delighted to welcome two new members of staff to the Edgewood 

Team this term. We welcome Mrs Miles, the new class teacher for Amarillo and 

Mrs Ellis joins us in the kitchen. I am sure you will join us in welcoming them 

to our school. 

 

Winter Coats 

As you would expect for January, the winter weather has well and truly set in. 

Please ensure children are sent to school with a warm winter coat. Classrooms 

are colder than usual due to them having to be ventilated at regular intervals 

and children may need to wear their coat in the classroom, if they are finding 

it particularly cold.           

 

                                                                   Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 
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